
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

January 22, 2008                                            Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, 

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of January 14, 2008, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

Abatement’s were approved. 

 

The commissioners examined and confirmed the Annual Township reports of 

Bennington, Sheridan, Lincoln, Richland, and Grant.  

              

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on employee, and legal matters. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on what crews were doing.   

 

Kenny Baccus, Noxious Weed Administrator, discussed department updates. 

 

Chris Carlson talked to the commissioners about road rock. 

 

Truette McQueen, County Appraiser/Zoning Administrator, said he has been talking to 

Mike Montoya about the rewrite of the fireworks resolution.   

 

For the record, Commissioner McGavran left the meeting at 10:52 a.m. 

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 32.   

   

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m.   
 


